Town of Seabrook

Memorandum

To: Board of Selectmen

From: Town Manager

CC: Kelly O'Connor

USPAP Report Review

September 30, 2025

The DRA review of the 2024 USPAP report is complete. I have attached the report signed by Sam Greene that indicates "the appraisal under review complies with all requirements set forth in Standard 6 of USPAP and applicable laws and regulations." That will close the book on the town wide revaluation and allow us to move forward without concern about the technical correctness of the work by Vision.